St Cuthbert's Catholic Primary School

Balmain Road, North Kenton, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 3QR



Headteacher: Mrs A. Bullerwell Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L. Clarke Assistant Headteacher: Mrs C. Ferguson Chair of Governors: Mr. D. Hastie Telephone: 0191 286 0129

Fax: 0191 2864076

Website: <u>www.stcuthbertsk.orq</u> Email: office@stcuthbertsk.org

Dear PTFA,

On behalf of St Cuthbert's Primary School, we would like to thank you for all of your amazing work to help raise money for our school. Also, thank you to the school community for supporting all of the activities hosted by the PTFA which we have all thoroughly enjoyed – we loved the Christmas Fair and all of the discos.

Over the past few years, with all of the amazing fundraising and the very generous donations you have given, this has enabled us to improve our school environment in so many wonderful ways.

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

St Cuthbert's Student Council



















